
 
 
 
 

Bi-monthly Litter Pick 26th September 2021 

**************************************************** 

A huge THANK YOU to the 18 volunteers who gathered on Sunday 26th September 

for our first bimonthly litter pick, which was attended by Councillors, families, 

couples, and individuals. 

A litter picking army with fluorescent jackets, gloves and litter pickers hit the streets 

of West Moors (from one end by Sturts Farm to the far end of Pinehurst Road and 

the flyover), coming across a wide variety and size of litter, which, although 

disappointing, was efficiently collected, culminating in over 12 bags of rubbish, but 

probably only scratching the surface, with hidden corners and car parks not all 

reached. 

Thank you to everyone who gave up their Sunday morning to spring clean West 

Moors and have agreed to take part at the next one scheduled for November (date to 

be confirmed nearer the time, but it will be a Saturday). 

The feedback and enthusiasm has been so positive from residents that have 

attended previous annual litter picks, that WMTC have agreed to host bimonthly 

ones. It’s great to see a community with such a supportive, can-do mentality. 

(Not all volunteers were photographed as they arrived at different times). 



 


